
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 Year 2 have had a fantastic final half term in Key Stage 1. The class prepared to perform at the Hackney 

Music Festival. The children learned 10 new songs and alongside up to 500 other children in Year 2 from 

Hackney Primary schools. Year 2 class performed at The Round Chapel in Mare Street in front of an 

audience of parents and carers. As the music rang out around them, Year 2 sung beautifully and performed 

the accompanying actions for all the songs.  

During Black History Month, last October, Year 2 researched information about the prominent black author, 

actor and presenter – Dame Floella Benjamin. This half term, Year 2 had the opportunity to meet Dame 

Floella and hear her life story. The class watched the story of Dame Floella Benjamin’s life on an iMax 

screen at The Barbican Centre and had a photo with her at the end. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Literacy, Year 2 wrote Quest stories based on the story ‘The Way Home’ by Oliver Jeffers. The children 

wrote imaginative ideas about the adventures that their main characters were on and the obstacles they 

faced. During the Maths lessons, Year 2 continued to build on their mental maths skills and their knowledge 

of the multiplication tables. They also learned about halves, quarters and equivalent fractions. The human 

skeleton was the Science topic in Year 2 this half term. The children had lots of fun learning the names of 

the bones in our body and assembling their own skeletons. 

It is Year 2’s last year as Key Stage 1 and the children have enjoyed every moment.  The children are 

ready to become Year 3 in the next academic year and look forward to their learning and new experiences.  

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


